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4 April 2013 
 
Dear Commissioner Bourne, 
 
Proposed Appointment of Chief Executive and Monitoring Officer 
 
 
The Sussex Police and Crime Panel considered the proposed appointment of 
Mark Streater to Chief Executive and Monitoring Officer for Sussex at its meeting 
on Thursday 4 April. 
 
The Panel’s recommendation is that the proposed candidate is confirmed to be 
appointed to the post. 
 
I look forward to hearing the action you will be taking following the Panel’s 
decision. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brad Watson OBE 
Chairman 
Sussex Police and Crime Panel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First Class Post 
Office of the Sussex Police and Crime 
Commissioner 
Sackville House  
Brookes Close 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2FZ 
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4 April 2013 

 
Dear Commissioner Bourne, 
 
Proposed Appointment of Chief Finance Officer 
 
 
The Sussex Police and Crime Panel considered the proposed appointment of 
John Eagles to Chief Finance Officer for Sussex at its meeting on Thursday 4 
April. 
 
The Panel’s recommendation is that the proposed candidate is confirmed to be 
appointed to the post. 
 
I look forward to hearing the action you will be taking following the Panel’s 
decision. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Brad Watson OBE 
Chairman 
Sussex Police and Crime Panel 
 
 

First Class Post 
Office of the Sussex Police and Crime 
Commissioner 
Sackville House  
Brookes Close 
Lewes 
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